
Spring term, week 6 in 
Raccoon class…

INDOOR PE ON WEDNESDAY: There will be no PE this
week as we have an Author coming into school for the day.

During our maths sessions we will be exploring one more and
one less with a focus that quantity is not colour, size or type of
object – quantity determines if 1 set has more or fewer items than
another.

Our focus text continues to be Jack
and the Beanstalk as we carry on with
our traditional tales theme. This week

Our independent challenges to climb the mountain this week are:
1. To label the different parts of a plant.
2. To find out which group has more and label it with a numeral.

we focus on labelling the different parts of a plant and even
growing our own beans!

Congratulations 
to Jax and Leo 

for receiving our 
resilience star 

learner award in 
assembly.

Thank you to those who are
keeping their reading books in
their book bags; there are only
a few children who we are
reminding to bring them back –
please can everyone bring their
reading books in every day.

Please remember half term is Monday 13th-Friday 17th.
We return to school on Monday 20th February for our trip
to the Sea Life Centre. Our topic next half term will be
Under the Sea.




